
VIDEO  REPORT:  Parishioners  say
goodbye to St. Michael, Fells Point
It was a bittersweet day for parishioners of St. Michael in Fells Point July 31 as they
gathered  for  their  church’s  final  Masses.  Because  of  the  exorbitant  cost  of
maintaining  the  parish  buildings,  the  church  is  closing  and  the  community  is
relocating to Sacred Heart of Jesus in Highlandtown – a daughter parish of St.
Michael.

St. Michael is one of the most beautiful churches in the Archdiocese of Baltimore
and will be sorely missed.  Read about the last Masses here. You can also check out
the following video report.

[youtube=https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Eqd_pQKBsqE]
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